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Step 1 Step 2 Step 3 Step 4 Step 5 

Gathering company 
ESG information 

This can be done from 
different sources 

including annual reports, 
external data providers 
(MSCI, Sustainalytics, 

Bloomberg etc.) or from 
in-house investment 

professionals. 

ESG assessment and 
selection 

The most relevant risks 
are identified, and target 

companies selected. 
Selection in often not 

only based on ESG issues 
that are financially 

material but also on 
other as areas of 

importance. 

Engagement plan 

Sets the framework for 
the interaction with the 

company. The plan 
usually contains details 
on how to approach the 
target company and at 

which level, clearly 
defined engagement 

objectives, timeframe, 
milestones etc.  

Engage & monitor 

E.g. through letters to 
and meetings with 

management, boards or 
committees, field visits 

with experts, and (proxy) 
voting on proposals. 
Engagements can be 

performed in 
cooperation with other 
investors with similar 

agendas to cover more 
companies, have more 

influence and share 
costs in terms of time 

and resources. 

Closed or escalated 

If a company has made 
sufficient progress, the 

engagement can be 
closed successfully. If a 

company has been 
unable to demonstrate 
significant progress, the 

engagement is escalated. 
Several options are here 

possible including 
reviewing the valuation 
of the company and to 
simply divest from the 

company.  
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AUTHORS 
NR OF 

ENGAGEMENTS 
DATA PERIOD  REACH 

SUCCESS RATES ENGAGEMENT TYPE 

TOTAL ES G E S G 

Dimson et al 
(2015) 

2 482 1999-2009 US 18 % 13 % 24 % 25 % 25 % 50 % 

Barko et al 
(2018) 

847 2005-2014 Global 60 % 56 % 78 % 42 % 43 % 14 % 

Hoepner et al 
(2019) 

1 712 2005-2018 Global 31 % - - 22 % 20 % 43 % 

Dyck et al 
(2019) 

147 2004-2013 Global 33 % - - - - - 

Dimson et al 
(2018) 

1 671 2005-2015 Global 42 % - - - - - 
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AUTHORS 
NUMBER OF 

ENGAGEMENTS 
DATA PERIOD REACH 

EXCESS EQUITY RETURN AND RISK 

ALL ENGAGED SUCCESFUL 
RISK 

REDUCTION 

IMPROVED 
ACCOUNTING 

RETURN 

Dimson et al (2015) 2 482 1999-2009 US +2.3% +7.1% - YES 

Barko et al (2018) 847 2005-2014 Global +1.9% +2.4% YES NO 

Dimson et al (2018) 1 671 2005-2015 Global +3.5% +4.1% - YES 

Hoepner et al (2019 1 712 2005-2018 Global - - YES   
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